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July 12, 2024

PUBLIC OUTREACH ANNOUNCEMENT – PLEASE SHARE WITH YOUR COMMUNITY
Gambrills Road at Dicus Mill Road - Project #H478855

WHO: Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW)

WHAT: Intersection Improvements:   Gambrills Road at Dicus Mill Road – Public Outreach 

WHEN: Comments Accepted Through August 18, 2024 

WHERE: Submit Comments Online (see webpage and public outreach information below) and/or
Attend Public Meeting – Thursday, August 1, 2024
Odenton Public Library, 1325 Annapolis Road, Odenton, 6-8pm

DPW has updated the webpage created for this project to present the Schematic (30% completion) Design of 
improvements for the intersection of Gambrills Road at Dicus Mill Road.  The goal is to complete engineering 
design and construction of a roundabout, focused on improving traffic safety by improving sight lines, managing 
traffic speeds, and increasing motorist awareness.

The web page for this project can be accessed by visiting:  https://www.aacounty.org/public-
works/engineering/capital-projects?projectNumber=H478855 or by scanning the QR code below. 

The project page includes text descriptions, plans, graphics, and technical documentation.  Our goal at this time is 
to solicit input from residents and stakeholders on the draft design.  An open public meeting will be held at the 
Odenton Public Library – 1325 Annapolis Road, Odenton, MD on Thursday, August 1, 2024, from 6-8pm.  
Interested parties may also contact the Project Manager directly by phone or email – contact information is 
provided on the project webpage.  Comments will be accepted until August 18, 2024.  

Anyone needing accommodations must contact DPW Customer Relations at 410-222-7582 or by email at 
pwcust00@aacounty.org at least seven days in advance of the event.  TTY users please call via Maryland Relay 7-
1-1.  All materials are available in alternative formats upon request.

Las personas que necesiten servicios de interpretación de idiomas deben ponerse en contacto con el servicio 
de atención al cliente del DPW al 410-222-7582, o por correo electrónico a pwcust00@aacounty.org, al 
menos con siete días de antelación al evento. Todo el material escrito estará disponible en el idioma 
deseado si s e solicita.
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